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Thursday 9 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Strike Action Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March 2023 

 

I am writing to inform you that members of the NEU will be holding two days of Strike Action on 

Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 March. 

 

On these days, school will be partially open for KS4 and KS5 students only. Students whose teacher 

is not in school, will go to the Hall to complete revision tasks or PSHCE lessons as directed by the 

member of SLT on duty there. 

 

School buses will run as normal. The school day will operate as normal. 

 

All students in Years 7-9 should remain at home that day and work will be set for them to complete 

via ClassCharts. Vulnerable students in Years 7-9 will be invited into school individually by Ms Diffley 

or Mrs Hudson-Kirkham our Safeguarding Leads. 

 

I sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused by this disruption.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
K. Earle 

Headteacher 
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